
When & Where:
Saturday, February 24th, 2024

6pm - 9pm
Charlestown Retirement

Community

Your paragraph text

Benefiting the Charlestown

Senior Living Community’s

Benevolent Care Fund,

Catonsville, and our

surrounding communities,

at home and worldwide.



Dear Friends & Supporters of the Rotary Club of Catonsville, 
On February 24th, 2024, we will be hosting our annual Frosty Golf Indoor 
Mini-Golf Fundraiser. This event will take place at the Charlestown Senior 
Living Community from 6:00 to 9:00 PM. 

Your ticket/sponsorship to this event includes a team of four people, two drinks 
per person on us, heavy hors d'œuvres, and desserts. The bar will remain open 
throughout the evening for purchase of additional drinks should you want more. 

We will also be featuring our ever-popular raffles and silent auction items from local and regional businesses, 
and perhaps a live auction item or two. 

This event directly supports the Charlestown Senior Living Community’s Benevolent Care Fund, which assists 
with health care and living expenses for those whose personal financial resources have been depleted. 

Additional funds raised will help benefit Rotary’s many local and regional charitable projects, which, this year,
have so far included:

coordinating the funding and planning needed to create paved trails connecting the surrounding              
community to the Catonsville Community Park. 
building a community garden that will help provide fresh food and outdoor opportunities to our 
neighbors in the Gwynn’s Falls neighborhood.
providing books and book shelves to the Children’s Home of Catonsville.
assisting the Baltimore County Arts Guild with funds to help pay for unplanned roof repairs.
assisting Rolling Brook Yoga Studio with their efforts to purchase a life-saving AED device.
participating in the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition’s 2023 Central Maryland Walk to raise funds to
end ovarian cancer.
helping collect food for Catonsville Emergency Assistance.

None of this would be possible without your support. Please join us this year as a sponsor of this event and
help fund our work! Sponsorship details are enclosed.

As a local part of an international service club, Catonsville Rotary responds to many charitable and service
needs as they come up. You can learn more about our organization on our website, www.catonsvillerotary.org.
Be sure to follow us on Facebook, too! 

Your support helps to sustain our mission to provide service to others, promote integrity, and advance world
understanding, goodwill, and peace through fellowship of community leaders. Thank you for your
consideration and support! 

Sincerely,

Robert Krasnansky                                                       James Frank 
President, Rotary Club of Catonsville                      Secretary and Frosty Golf Committee Chair

http://www.catonsvillerotary.org/


Title Sponsor

Platinum Sponsors Gold Sponsors

Silver Sponsors Hole Sponsors

$300/hole
YOUR NAME HERE

Logo featured at hole
Team of Four

$500
YOUR LOGO HERE
Sign at Dessert Table
Team of Four
Logo on Reservation Page

$1000
YOUR LOGO HERE
Sign at Food Table

Team of Four
Logo on Reservation Page

$1500
YOUR LOGO HERE
Sign at Bar Table
Team of Four
Logo on Reservation Page

$2000
EXCLUSIVE LOGO HERE

Title Banner Logo
Logo at Photo Booth 

Team of Four
All Print Material

Website/Facebook

When & Where:
Saturday, February 24th, 2024

6pm - 9pm
Charlestown Retirement

Community

Sign Up Here:



Donation Opportunities 
Local businesses can also receive additional recognition 

by providing in kind donations towards our raffle and auction!

Salon & Spa Experiences
Sports Memorabilia

Kids Camps
Apparel & Accessories 

Home Decor
Pet Swag

Tools & Gizmos
Electronics & Toys

Gift Cards & Certificates
Gift Baskets

Wine & Spirits
Vacation Packages
Local Excursions 
Dining Gift Cards

Artwork
Jewelry

...AND MORE!!!

By donating, your business can benefit from exposure to more than 150 event
attendees and their families– all potential patrons of your business – and

visibility via reciprocated social media posts.  

To make a donation towards our event, please contact James Frank, Event
Committee Chair, at Jcfrank79@gmail.com, or call 443.414.3474.


